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Petzl PIRANA Descender 
PIRANA descenders D005AA00 and D005AA01 

Serial #’s 19 F 0000000 000 to 22 A 9999999 999 
Sold from July 2019 and January 2022 

Defect: rope could accidentally get blocked in the blocking slot. 

Hazard: risk of drowning, if blocked whilst user is in the water.  

What to do: Immediately stop using the descenders and request refund 
from New Zealand distributor – use QR code below.  

Contact details: Contact Petzl New Zealand at www.petzl.co.nz and lodge a 
Refund Request. Petzl will pay the return postage and provide a refund of the 
purchase price. 

phone: 03 434 9535 
email: support@spelean.co.nz 
online: www.petzl.co.nz  

New Zealand Importer/Distributor  
Spelean (NZ) Ltd  
PO Box 219, OAMARU,  9400 
NEW ZEALAND 
03 434 9535 
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